
 

 
 
 
 

M. Eyup Muhcu 
CAT President 
 
 
 
 
Paris, 11th June 2013 

 
 
 
Dear President, Dear Eyup Muhcu, 
 
I have given all my attention to the content of your letter dated 11 June 2013.  It is with 
gravity that I respond to you the same day. The complexity of the situation in your 
country that you describe in your letter brings a very different view from what the 
international media depicted recently. 
 
As a matter of fact, UIA expresses its full solidarity towards the Turkish architects and 
the Chamber of Architects of Turkey, one of the most active members of the UIA, every 
time they will face situations that will prevent them from carrying out their role.  
 
The UIA Bureau that meets next week in Denver, Colorado, will seriously examine the 
best manner to respond to your request and to show the UIA support to CAT together 
with the UIA Vice-president Region II, Deniz Incedayi. 
 
 
With best regards 
 
 
 

 
Albert Dubler 
UIA President 
 


